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versity. Public housing has been a feature of this area for over 50 years and public
housing tenants are a vital part of the culture and life of this wonderful part of Sydney.

If the South Ward is redeveloped and some public housing stock is lost in the UAP
process, it will have a profound and detrimental effect not only some of the 2,000 pub-­‐
lic housing tenants who will need to move, but also on our community.

Residents with deep intergeneraLonal Les to the area fear being moved to areas far
from their neighbours, friends and families. Meaningful relaLonships and support
networks will be lost, which will have a significant impact on the health and wellbeing
of our community members, many of whom are elderly and rely on support services
and networks.

The UAP process has created a great deal of anxiety and fear amongst public housing
residents. Their concerns must be a part of this discussion and serious community en-­‐
gagement needs to be undertaken to ensure that those people with the most to lose
are heard. For public housing tenants, and indeed for many local residents, this is not
a case of ‘not in my backyard’ – rather it is a fight to hold on to their homes, families
and communiLes.

Many of our community members have lived in public housing in the South Ward for
over forty years and want to see other people benefit from living in affordable hous-­‐
ing. We know there is a huge demand for affordable housing in Sydney and if the UAP
goes ahead we believe that our community and others would benefit from more public
and affordable housing in our area, as long as we are given a real opportunity to have
input into the type and locaLon of any new affordable housing.

At the very least, we would like the current amount of public and affordable housing to
be maintained and repaired where necessary to a clean and habitable state.

Please do not hesitate to contact us on [phone number/email address] if you would
like to discuss the content of our submission further.

Yours faithfully,
Sandi Chick
On behalf of
South Ward AcAon Group

Page 2




